AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

Commissioners: Carl Fischer, Chairman

Barbara Littlefield, Vice -Chairwoman

Ben Chapman, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

JUNE 4, 2018

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:15 with members Carl Fischer, Barbara Littlefield and Ben Chapman present. The meeting was held at the Avon Middle High School Cafeteria.

The purpose of the meeting was to vote on applicants who will be recommended to the Board of Selectmen for councilor positions for this years Summer Program. There are 6 councilor's being recommended, 5 returning councilors and one new applicant. There was only one application received for the Playground supervisors position.

Playground supervisor:

Carl voted that Michelle Goode be recommended to the Selectmen to be hired as the playground supervisor. Ben 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

Returning councilors:

Barbara motioned that the following returning councilor's be recommended to the Selectmen for councilors positions for this years Summer Program, Allison Bessette, Leo McGovern, Laura Gunning, Patrick Curley and Danielle Hersey. Ben 2nd the motion. The vote was carried with 2 ayes and 1 abstaining.

Barbara motioned that the board go with Jen Mayo's recommendation to hire Joseph Fischer as a new councilor for this years program. Ben 2nd the motion. The vote was carried with 2 ayes and 1 abstaining.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on June 12th at 6:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation

Carof Heavy